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Summer has finally arrived, and it has 

brought us warm weather and blue sunny 

skies! The Cuidiú Cork team has been VERY 

busy with loads of events, talks, and of 

course coffee mornings! We started off 

with Cuidiú Week, we held lots of free 

events to get the Cuidiú name out there. 

Cuidiú Week was wrapped up by a trip to 

Dublin for the Cuidiú National Conference. Our Committee 

was able to make c onnections with other branches, learn 

from wonderful speakers, and there may have been a few 

minutes of fun as well! We are gearing up for even more fun 

this summer.  

 

Cuidiú Cork News & Events  

 

Oopsie Daisy  
By Laura OõDonovan 

 

Oopsie  Daisy is our monthly 

East Cork parent & 

baby/toddler morning 

started by Rose Fitzgerald in 

2015 & now run by Laura 

O'Donovan. It's held in 

MyPlace, Midleton on the 2nd Thursday of the month. We've 

one date left (June 9th) before we finish up for the summer 

break. It's a great room with lots of space for the toddlers to 

run around while the babies can play on the soft mats and 

mums/dads/grandparents/  carers enjoy a cuppa and some 

ca ke. We do music time every 

month which the children 

absolutely love & we're 

sometimes lucky enough to 

have guest entertainers too. 

Members (û2) & non-members 

(û4) welcome. Please contact 

Laura O'Donovan for further 

information.  

Cuidiú Cork Committee  

 

Chairwomen ð Lorraine Bollard & Melanie 

Grace  

Cuidiucorkchair@gmail.com  

 

Secretary - Alexie Ui Laoghaire  

Cuidiucorksecretary@gmail.com  

 

Membership Secretary - Rachel OõRegan 

Cuidiucorkmembership@gmail.com  

 

Newsletter Editor - Mandi Jackson  

Cuidiucorknewsletter@gmail.com  

 

Treasurer - Renee Cutaia 

Cuidiucorktreasurer@gmail.com  

 

Grants Officer ð Clare Lutr ell 

 

Cuidiú Library - Kayte Coombes  

Cuidiucorklibrary@gmail.com  

 

Antenatal reps Vicki Murphy & Aoife Wall  

cuidiucorkantenatal@gmail.com  

 

Swimming - Biz Cloutier / Eveline Poppe  

corkcuidiuswimming@gmail.com  

 

Website - Fiona Collins  

 

Parent2parent supporter  

Loretta Kennedy  

cuidiucorkp2p@gmail.com  

 

City Coffee morning  

Alexie Ul Laoghaire 087 2478799  

 

East Cork Coffee morning  

Jen Kubik 085 1523286  

 

Carrigaline Coffee morning  

Breda Halpin OõShea 087 0536698 

 

Oopsie Daisy Coordinator  

Laura OõDonovan 085 8582671  

 

Breastfeeding Rep ð Maeve Murray  

cuidiucorkbreastfeeding@gmail.com  

 

Ordinary members:  

Patricia Kinane, Madhu Singh Panda, 

Maeve M urray, Rebecca Boyd,  Caz 

Koopman, Laura Beechino r, Triona 

Coleman, Aine Leahy, Kathryn Foskin, 

Suzanne Do nnelly , Jane OõRegan 

 

If you would like to help out on 

committee ð email 

Cuidiucorksecretary@gmail.com  

Committee meetings are held on 2nd 

Monday of each month at 8.30pm, 

alternating between the City and East 

Cork  
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Baby Aria  with big sisters Molly & Catelyn  

Carrigaline Coffee Morning  
 
By popular demand, we recently started coffee 

mornings in Carrigaline . We kicked off the Carrigaline 

coffee mornings in style in the Community Complex 

on 25th April. We had 18 moms & 21 children.   Our 

Breastfeeding Counsellor Caz provided support to 

anyone in need of it. It was a great morning.   

Carrigaline coffee mornings run every Monday 

(excluding 

bank 

holidays).  

Each 

coffee morning is in members' homes except the third 

Monday of the month when we have a big meet in 

the Carrigaline Community Complex. We will have a 

Breastfeeding Counsellor present for the big meet 

should anyone need support. Everyone is welcome to 

these coffee mornings so spread the word & bring a 

friend!   

In addition to our Carrigaline Coffee morning, we have 

also introduced a Buggy Walk , which departs from the 

carpark across from Grumpy & Wise at 9:30am on Wednesday Mornings.  

  

BIRTH NOTICES  

 
Welcome Tadhg Collins  born 

on April 27th - his big sister 

Liadh is delighted with him.  

 

Welcome Aria Indigo 

McPherson , born on 11 May, 

weighing 6lb 4oz. Nicola and 

Sandy are delighted to add 

another girl to their collection! 

Sisters Molly and Catelyn love 

their new sister, though Molly originally protested that she wanted a boy 

baby  

 

Welcome Sadhbh Niamh Ní Shéaghdha , born on 9 th October, 2015 to Mum 

and Dad Breda and Ciarán and proud big sister, Aisling.  

 

Join us in welcoming all the lovely babies who have joined 

the Cuidiú family. Congratulations!  

 

  

Tadhg & big sister Liadh  

 

Baby Sadhbh  

www.cuidiucork.net
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Cuidiu Week 2016  
By: Melanie Grace  

 

Considering we have so many new faces on 

the committee this year - myself included, I 

think Cuidiú Week 2016 was a resounding 

success for Cork!  

 

Cuidiú week is a nationally  recognised initiative 

to promote the Cuidiú brand.   It is a week -long 

range of FREE Cuidiú events which we run in 

Cork for parents and children.  

 

The team put on a jam packed schedule with 

many events to choose from.  

 

The week was kick started with our new 

Carrigaline Coffee Morning held in the 

Community Centre, with the Midleton Bumps 

and Babes coffee morning running in 

parallel.   That night we finished off with a 

fantastic Connect Night all about Positive 

Parenting - Huge thanks to Yvonne Welham for 

giving up her time for free to come and share 

her secrets with us.   Fantastically  she has 

offered a discount to any Cuidiú Member who 

books a place on one of her courses.   Contact 

her on  yvonne@positiveparentlifecoach.com .   

The cakes were pretty awesome too!  

 

Tuesday saw our regular coffee morning at the 

M&S Cafe in Douglas where we had one of our 

qualified Breastfeeding Consultants on hand 

for anyone who needed support.   It was great 

to see the mixture of mums with toddlers 

alongside those with tiny new -borns !  I think the 

youngest was 3 weeks - making the rest of us 

very broody!   

 

Wednesday and Thursday saw us hanging out 

at CUMH, meeting and greeting soon to be 

new mums, ensuring that they are aware of 

the different elements of Cuidiú and the 

support that is  available should they ever need 

it.  Well done Maeve for co -ordinating all the 

helpers for this one.  

We also held a Buggy Walk on Wednesday - 

another new regular activ ity in Carrigaline 

which is  becoming very popular.  Thursday was 

our East Cork Coffee mor ning, this week it was 

in Glanmire, Lorraine was a fabulous host and 

we even had an 8 day old in attendance.   At 

this rate we'll be holding coffee mornings in the 

delivery suite!  

  

On Thursday night we had our second 

connect night of the week.   Birth Chat was run 

by one our very own trainee Ante Natal 

Teachers, Aoife did a fantastic job 

encouraging the mums to open up about their 

pregnancy/ delivery and post birth 

experiences, there were tears, laughs, and a 

huge sense of togetherness.   I was rather 

sceptica l of what to expect but found it a 

really uplifting experience and I would 

recommend anyone to give this a go.  

On Friday morning there was yet another 

coffee morning but this one was all about the 

Cuidiú Library, did you know that as a Paid up 

member of Cu idiú you have access to a huge 

range  of parenting books for Free!   

 

Friday night was the City Book Club, the group 

meet on a regular basis to discuss various 

books - not necessarily about parenting - a 

perfect excuse to enjoy some escapism! And 

finally the  week was rounded off on Saturday 

morning by our regular Swimming session at 

the Lavanagh Centre in 

Ballintemple.   Swimming is another members 

only activity and as you would expect is hugely 

popular - to find out more 

contact  corkcuidiuswimming@gmail.com . 

 

It was certainly a busy week, but it was hugely 

rewarding to be able to meet so many new 

people.  We hope everyone enjoyed the 

events and we look forward to seeing you 

again in the future.   All suggestions and 

feedback are very welcome;  please email 

cuidiucorkchair@gmail.com  or pm Melanie 

Gra ce directly . I feel confident that we have 

met the objective of spreading the word 

about Cuidiú , and as a mostly new committee 

we have done ourselves proud.   Well done to 

everyone involved - We make a great team!

 

www.cuidiucork.net
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My Child Wonõt Eat, Carlos Gonzalez  

 
Available to borrow from the Cuidiú library  

Review by Alexie Ui Laoghaire  

 

Such a reassuring book!  

I have four boys, the oldest are 7 and nearly 5, they 

both ate all around them from 6 months, generally ate 

whatever I had made for them, and rarely refused  

food.  They are still pretty much the same and eat a 

varied diet.  

My younger two boys are now 14 months, I weaned 

them onto solids at 26 weeks although it took a month 

or so before we got properly organised. One was not 

interested in being spoon fed so we  tried out baby led 

weaning (see Spring newsletter for Lorraineõs article on 

baby -led weaning).  It was going quite well but these 

babies are huge fans of mummyõs milk and they were 

still more  interested in that than solid food, so I 

changed to both spoon  feeding and them helping 

themselves as the demand on me/my body was very 

tiring.  

They then went through a stage where they really only 

wanted my milk, they have always fed a lot at night 

time but the milk must be good as they ramped it up 

even more. They refused delicious meals, one twin took 

up spitting and then the other caught on, this is still a 

problem most mealtimes, especially toward the end.  I strip the boys to their vests before meals but 

havenõt yet braved feeding them in my underwear to avoid getting my own clothes covered in food ð 

perhaps now that the heatwave has arrived ! 

I wasnõt concerned that they were going to starve, especially given the amount of breastmilk they were 

drinking, but I just felt anxious that at this age they should be eati ng three proper meals a day and not 

refusing food. I had heard this book mentioned more than once in response to other peopleõs queries on 

childrenõs eating habits and as it was in the Cuidi¼ library I thought it was worth a read.  It is hard going 

when yo u spend precious time creating nutritious delicious meals that end up on the floor! It is also had to 

let go of the feeling that they should be eating at every meal.  

The author says:  òDo not force your child to eat. Never make him eat, in any way, under any 

circumstance, for any reasonó.  

It is a fantastic book, it is so reassuring, the author is a paediatrician and father and he explores the 

reasons why children refuse food and the way that growth and activity affect a childõs calorific needs. If 

you have  a child who has stopped eating well, you feel is not eating enough, or has never eaten well, 

please have a read of this book. Obviously some children are not eating enough and he covers this 

toward the end of the book, but in the main, as he explains, the re is generally little cause for concern. It is 

very easy to read or even to dip in and out of.  

Gill Rapley, co -author of Baby -led Weaning: Helping your Baby to Love Good Food sums it up really well: 

"This splendid and easy -to -read book presents a common -sense approach to one of the biggest worries of 

parenthood. Dr. Gonzalez reminds us that children know a lot more about their nutritional needs than we 

give them credit for and that the problem is almost always ours, not theirs."  

If you would like to borrow this book from the Cuidiú library or to read any of the other books in our library 

please check out our library facebook page or contact Kayte  Coombes, our librarian, all you need is to 

be a paid up member and you can borr ow away.  Happy mealtimes ahead .

www.cuidiucork.net


5           CORK BRANCH NEWSLETTER   SUMMER 2016 

www.cuidiucork.net 

Cooking for Baby at Ballymaloe  
By Mandi Jackson  

 

I have been anxious to take a cooking class at 

Ballymaloe  for as long as I've lived in Ireland. I 

finally got the opportunity when I won a 

cooking demonstration in a giveaway on the 

Cuidiú Cork Facebook page. The course  was 

"Cooking for Baby".   

I had no idea that Darina Allen was so 

passionate about cooking and feeding 

children. In a world of pureed foods filled with 

preservatives and sugar, here was 

a woman demonstrating simple 

recipes with wholesome 

ingredients that the whole family 

could enjoy. It was refreshing.  

She spoke about the benefits of 

involving your children in the 

growing and preparation of food, 

it can really help widen their tastes 

for different foods.   

Some of the recipes she shared 

with us were: soda bread, pizza, 

macaroni and cheese, and even homemade baby formula. I didn't even know that was 

po ssible.  

The entire demonstration was 

amazing, and thoroughly enjoyable. 

I really liked the atmosphere of the 

class; there were loads of chats and 

jokes, to keep us entertained, while 

we were learning. Overall the course 

was incredibly informative;  Darina 

was very knowledgeable and 

passionate about the topic. I would 

highly recommend attending the 

next demonstration.   

Information about the upcoming courses is available  

at:  http://www.ballymaloecookeryschool.ie/  

 

Thanks to Ballymaloe for this generous prize, and their continuing su pport. There are more 

Ballymaloe  courses up for grabs in our Summer Raffle... See the Facebook page for more 

details on how you can be in with a ch ance to win.  

 

http://www.cuidiucork.net/
http://www.ballymaloecookeryschool.ie/


6           CORK BRANCH NEWSLETTER   SUMMER 2016 

www.cuidiucork.net 

Cuidiú connect night: Positive 

Parenting  
By: Lorraine Bollard  

 

On May 16th at 7pm I excitedly made 

my way to the Glounthaune Parish 

Centre to get ready for Yvonne 

Welhamõs talk on Positive Parenting. 

Once all the seating, cakes and tea 

were ready and the house was filled, it 

was all systems 

go!  

Yvonne began by 

telling us a bit 

about herself and 

her family. Sheõs a 

mom of 5 kids, 4 

boys and one girl 

from 4 to 15 years. 

She described 

how tough things 

were with her 

second child and 

how it set her on 

her 8 year journey 

as a positive 

parent and life 

coach. Hearing 

about Yvonneõs 

son definitely 

struck a chord 

with me. He is 

quite sensitive, has 

an addictive 

personality, not incli ned to give hugs and 

could give his brother a kick if he was 

hungry, thirsty, tired etc. She described 

her son as an òIndigoó child. I just 

thought wow! I have one of those. Her 

journey has led her to understand her 

son more and react less. Yvonne has 

come  from a mindful, health and fitness 

and life coach background. With all of 

this plus having 5 kids of her own she has 

a wealth of knowledge on positive 

parenting.  

Here are a few bits of crucial advice 

Yvonne gave us to improve home life:  

¶ Eat well  ð No pro cessed foods and 

little or no sugar being the main 

topic here.  

¶ Exercise  ð Lead by example. 

Ensuring your kids have at least 

one to two hours of outdoor 

activity daily is 

really important. 

No matter what 

the weather!  

¶ Look after 

yourself  ð Having 

something f or 

yourself is vital, 

whether itõs 

meditation, yoga, 

running, 

whatever.  

¶ Forget time 

out steps  ð Get 

down to your 

childõs level, no 

matter what age 

they are. Explain 

what is expected 

of them and let 

them know if their 

actions are 

acceptable or 

not.  

¶ Discipli ne  ð Be realistic in discipline. 

Donõt threaten to take something 

away for a month when you know 

itõs not realistic and you wonõt 

follow through.  

¶ Reduce screen time  ð Keep ipads, 

tv etc to a minimum.  

¶ Live in the moment  ð Just be in the 

moment. She explaine d how kids 

very much live in the moment. We 

http://www.cuidiucork.net/
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did a great exercise with Yvonne 

where we all closed our eyes and 

thought of nothing and just 

listened to her talking at that 

moment. It was really effective.  

¶ Change the state  ð If you or your 

kids are having one  of those days 

where the situation is getting out of 

control then change your state. 

One that we like to do in our house 

and one of Yvonneõs suggestions 

was to put on some loud music 

and dance around the kitchen. 

Within moments everyone has 

forgotten what we were all 

annoyed about!  

¶ Memory box  ð I loved this idea. 

Write  down 

memorable 

things you 

have done 

with your 

kids and put 

them in a 

box. When things are getting 

stressful in the house pull out a 

memory and read it and talk 

about it with your kids. Iõm 

definitely going to try this one!  

¶ Positive notebook  ð Yvonne 

stressed the importance of having 

a notebook and writing positive 

things into it daily. If she has a 

negative thought she writes it 

down on a piece of paper and 

burns it! She has got great 

feedba ck from this exercise.  

¶ Give your child choices  ð If you 

put the choice in their hands then 

they feel more in control. I know 

do this with my daughter when she 

wonõt put her pyjamas on for 

example. I give her a choice of 

pyjamas and it seems to work well.  

¶ Praise the good  ð Highlighting it to 

your kids when they are doing 

good things is a must according to 

Yvonne. Even if you see your kids 

playing well together. Tell them 

how nice it is to see that.  

¶ Listen to your child  ð Yvonne 

emphasised the importance of 

listening to your child. If you canõt 

listen right at that moment then 

explain that you are doing 

something for the next 10 minutes 

and you will listen to them when 

you are finished. This is important at 

any age as wh en they get older 

you want them to be able to talk 

to you about anything. So they 

need to know you will listen.  

 

Finally the biggest thing that stuck with 

me from the talk was that òwe are our 

childrenõs best teachersó. Focusing on 

how we react (or how we donõt react!) 

and how we live our lives will have the 

greatest impact on our kids.  

 

Yvonne is offering a discount to any 

Cuidiú member who books one of her 

courses. Contact her at : 087 7791079 or 

at Yvonne@positiveparentlifecoach.com

www.cuidiucork.net
mailto:Yvonne@positiveparentlifecoach.com
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Connect Night: Birth 

Chat  

By: Aoife Wall  

On a quiet Thursday in 

May, a group of mothers 

met in a hall in 

Carrigtwohill  to tell their 

birth stories. There were 

women who had had all 

kinds of births, ranging 

from the positive, to the 

negative, both healing 

and upsetting.   

Each woman was given the space and time to tell her story. There were no interruptions, 

which is someth ing we're often not used to when talking.   

We all love sharing our birth stories, both positive and 

negative. And what we probably don't realise is that by 

sharing our stories, we're subconsciously  working through 

them, putting our experiences into order and organising 

our feelings. We're also influencing the opinions of 

women yet to give birth. So by sharing in a group, and 

then having a chat afterwards, we can work through 

our real feelings and emot ions in a safe, supportive, non -

judgmental  environment.   

The topic of our first Birth Chat  night was simply, Our 

Stories, giving time to talk about one of the most 

important, transformative moments of our lives. We 

followed up with a chat about what preparation we 

each did before giving birth. Experiences range d from 

the incredibly organised, well read to the unprepared. It 

was certainly interesting to hear the different thoughts 

and experiences.   

We finished  up with a quote from an essay by doula 

Barbara Essman:  

 

"Why does a birth unfold the way it does?   Why are some births easy, flowing to a climax 

with the baby sliding into momõs waiting arms and others filled with fear, unexpected 

detours, trauma for mom and baby, separations and seemingly endless hours, days, 

weeks, months or even years of trying to figure out what went wrong.   When we see all 

births as sacred there may be an easier way through these questions to a place of 

peace no matter how the birth unfolded.    There is no wrong way, only the path to the 

unfolding of a new life."  

 

Keep an eye on the Cuidiú Cork facebook page for details of our next birth chat night, 

including the next topic!  

www.cuidiucork.net
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Cuidiú Coffee Mornings  

East Cork 

Thursdays 10.30-12.30am  
Co -ordinator Jen Kubik  

Please call or text the host the night before so we have an idea of numbers. If the host is very busy, it would be a nice 

gesture for a regular attendee to give a warm welcome to a newcomer. It can be very intimidating going to a coffee 

morning for the fir st time, especially when youõve just had your first baby. Please introduce new people to the group.  

 

No need to bring cakes, but please ensure you fill in the attendance sheet and pay the subscription of û1.50 for 

members, û2.50 non-members to cover insur ance. Sign in sheets are vital for insurance purposes. For those hosting, 

please print off the Attendance Sheet from www.cuidiucork.net  

Date  Location  Tel 

2nd  June  Renee Cutaia  087 6938068 

9th June  Oopsie Daisy @ My Place  [Laura OõDonovan] 085 8582671 

16th June  Kayte Coombes  087 1690009 

23rd June  Brenda Wall  086  8962920 

30th June  Mandi Jackson  083 1434680 

7th July Renee Cutaia  087 6938068 

14th July Christine OõMahony 0862229025 

21st July TBA 085 1523286  

28TH July Kayte Coombes  087 1690009 

4th August  TBA 085 1523286 

11th August  Claire Lutrell  087 7723486  

18th August  Laura OõDonovan 085 8582671 

25th August  Melanie Grace  086 3590490  

Cork City Coffee Morning  
 

Tuesdays 10.30 -12.30 
 

Co -ordinator Alexie Ui Laoghaire - 087 2478799 

For those who  prefer a public venue to peopleõs homes, come and meet us in 

Marks & Spencerõs, Douglas. We meet here on the 1st Tues of every month.  

Coffee mornings are charged at û1.50 for members, û2.50 non-members to cover   

indemnity  insurance. If the host is very busy,  please help new people feel welcome.  

 

Date  Location:  Tel: 

7th June  Big Coffee Morning, Marks & Spencer, Douglas  087 2478799 

14th June  Maria McNamara, Coachford  086 864 6465 

21st June  Sam Barry, Boreenmanna Road  085 161 2048 

28th June  Emma Jones Lynn, Blackpool  083 311 7003 

5th June  Big Coffee Morning, Marks & Spencer, Douglas  087 2478799 

12th June  Fiona Collins, Douglas  086 847 4301 

19th June  TBA 087 2478799 

26th June  Alexie Ui Laoghaire, Ballincollig  087 2478799 

2nd  August  Big Coffee Morning, Marks & Spencer, Douglas  087 2478799 

9th August  TBA 087 2478799 

16th August  Alexie Ui Laoghaire, Ballincollig  087 247 8799 

23rd August  Fiona Collins, Douglas  086 847 4301 

30th August  Sam Barry, Boreenmanna Road  085 161 2048 
 

www.cuidiucork.net
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Carrigaline Coffee Morning  
 

Mondays  10.30-12.30 
 

Co -ordinator Breda Halpin OõShea 087 0536698 

For those who prefer a public venue to peopleõs homes, come and meet us in 

Carrigaline Community Complex We meet here on the 3 rd Monday  of every month.  

Coffee mornings are charged at û1.50 for members, û2.50 non-members to cover   

indemnity insurance. If the host is very busy, please help new people feel welcome.  

 

Date  Location:  Tel: 

6th June  BANK HOLIDAY (No Coffee morning)  N/A  

13th June  Breda Halpin OõShea, Carrigalin  087 0536698 

20th June  Carrigaline Community Complex (Breda OõShea) 087 0536698 

27th June  Lonel OõShaughnessy, Crosshaven  086 1024024 

4th July Niamh Hallihan , Minane Bridge  087 3300162 

11th July Sarah Venner, Crosshaven  086 2453029 

18th July Carrigaline Community Complex (Breda OõShea) 087 0536698 

25th July Fenella Marie Jones , Carrigaline  083 4731527 

1st August  BANK HOLIDAY (No Coffee morning)  N/A  

8th August   Suzanne  OõDonnell, Carrigaline  087 6323169 

15th August  Carrigaline Community Complex (Breda OõShea) 087 0536698 

22nd  August  Breda Halpin OõShea, Carrigaline  087 0536698 

 

CUIDIÚ WATER BABIES 
We run a session at The Lavanagh  Centre for babies and children every Saturday morning at 9.50am 

(session starts at 10). The Lavanagh Centre (Park Avenue, Ballintemple) is a fantastic place to take small 

children swimming. The pool and the changing rooms are heated so no cold babies. As well as a shallow 

section where toddlers can walk and play, the main pool is standing depth. There is a small deep section 

for the adventurous.  

Parents take turns on the desk each Saturday. If you would like to help on the rota, please contact 

swimming rep s Biz or Eveline corkcuidiuswimming@gmail.com  

                  

Pay as you swim. û5 per adult, û4.50 per child. (Max cost û19 per family) 

For insurance reasons only Cuidiú members and immediate family can swim (i.e. partner & children) First 

come first served.  

Swim hats must be worn. Maximum pool occupancy 26 (includes babies).  

Cuidiú  

Donõt forget to recycle all your unwanted baby and kiddie stuff with 

 CuidiúCycle.  Just upload a pic and tell people what youõre giving away.  

Remember itõs always free  and try to be as descriptive as possible and courteous.  

https://www.facebook.com/groups/CuidiuCycle  

Summer dates for swimming:  

June 11, 18, 25 

No swimming in July & August  

September 3, 10, 17, 24  

 

 

www.cuidiucork.net
mailto:corkcuidiuswimming@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/groups/CuidiuCycle
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To advertise in Cuidi¼ Corkõs 

newsletter, contact Mandi 

Jackson  

Cuidiucorknewsletter@gmail.

com  

 

Quarter Page, Single edition: 

û25 

Quarter Page, Annual (4 

issues): û90 

Half Page, Single Edition: û45 

Half Page, Annual: û160 

[Members receive a 10% 

advertising discount.]  
 

 

www.cuidiucork.net
mailto:Cuidiucorknewsletter@gmail.com
mailto:Cuidiucorknewsletter@gmail.com
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Find a Cuidiú Support Group  in Cork
At  Cuidiú  Cork we have a volunteer team of breastfeeding supporters scattered across Cork  happy to help you 

succeed in breast feeding your baby. In addition , we host regular Coffee Mornings, craft groups, a swimming  session, 

weekend meet ups, book clubs and other events. Hereõs the definitive list of what we offer:  

 

ANTENATAL 

We have a new umbrella page for 

Antenatal Education in Cork: 

www.facebook.com/CuidiuCorkAnten

atalEducation   

 

Cuidiú Antenatal classes  

Geraldine Cahill : 0878187240 

http://www.antenataleducationcor k.c

om   

 

TotallyBirth  

Amy Vi ckers & Aoife Wall  

totallybirth@gmail.com   

085 1406321 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/Tot

allyBirth  

 

BREASTFEEDING  

 

Ballincollig Breastfeeding peer -to-peer  

Contact Aideen Ní Chéilleachair for 

more details 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/breastfeedingballinc

ollig   

 

Cobh Breastfeeding Support Group  

First Monday  of the month from 10 .30-12.30. Contact  Caz 

Koopman on 0876556646 

 

Kinsale Breastfeeding Support Group  

Third Wednesday of the month from 10 -12 at Actons 

Hotel, Kinsale. Contact Annette Walsh 0879603642 

www.facebook.com/KinsaleCuidiuMothersGroup   

 

East Cork Breastfeeding Support Group  

Third Tuesday of the month My Place, Midleton, from 

10.30am.  

Contact Sarah Loughnane 087 219 3486, Mary Tighe or 

Ria Halleran.  

https://www.facebook.com/cuidiubreastfeedingcork 

https://www.facebook.com/cuidiubreastfeedingcork    

 

Glounthane  Breastfeeding Support Group  

This group has been temporarily suspended and will 

resume in October.  

Second Saturday each month. 10.30 - 12.30. 

Glounthaune Community Centre  

Contact Maeve Murray.  

https://www.facebook.com/cuidiuglanmire    

 

 

SOCIAL SUPPORT 

 

City Coffee Morning  

Tuesdays, 10.30-12.30. The 1st Tuesday of 

the month in Marks & Spencerõs caf® 

Douglas, hosted in memberõs houses for 

the rest of the month. Co -ordinator 

Alexie Ui Laoghaire 087 2478799  

 

East Cork Coffee Morning  

Thursdays, 10.30-12.30, 2nd  Thursday of 

each month is held in My Place, 

Midleton, hosted in a different 

memberõs home every other week. Co-

ordinator Jen Kubik 085 1523286  

 

Carrigaline Coffee Morning  

Mondays (Excluding Bank Holidays) 

from 10:30 -12:30 in a different memberõs 

houses every week. The 3 rd Monday 

every month, held in the Carrigaline Community 

Complex from 9:30 -11:30. Contact Breda Halpin OõShea 

087 0536698. 

 

Cuidiú West Cork Coffee Morning  

The last Saturday of the month at 10:30  in St Joseph's, 

Skibbereen.  Contact Rachel O Regan: 086 317 8210  

 

Cuidiú City Book C lub  

Emma Jones Lynn on emmajoneslynn@gmail.com  

https://www.facebook.com/groups/815903451762708   

 

Craft Morning: Stitch & Chat  

Knitting , sewing, chatting & tea - every fortnight. Bring a 

project or just bring yourself and your babies . 10.00 

location TBC. For more details, please visit: 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/373400906133135   

 

Carrigaline Buggy Walks  

Held on Wednesday mornings at 9:30. Walks depart from 

the carpark across from Grumpy & Wise  Contact Breda 

Halpin OõShea 087 0536698. 

 

Cuidiú Swimming  

Saturdays in the Lavanagh  centre, Blackrock, contact 

Eveline Poppe or Biz 0871690009 

corkcuidiuswimming@gmail.com  

   

 

www.cuidiucork.net
http://www.facebook.com/CuidiuCorkAntenatalEducation
http://www.facebook.com/CuidiuCorkAntenatalEducation
http://www.antenataleducationcork.com/
http://www.antenataleducationcork.com/
mailto:totallybirth@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/groups/TotallyBirth
https://www.facebook.com/groups/TotallyBirth
https://www.facebook.com/groups/breastfeedingballincollig
https://www.facebook.com/groups/breastfeedingballincollig
http://www.facebook.com/KinsaleCuidiuMothersGroup
https://www.facebook.com/cuidiubreastfeedingcork
https://www.facebook.com/cuidiuglanmire
https://www.facebook.com/groups/815903451762708
https://www.facebook.com/groups/373400906133135
mailto:corkcuidiuswimming@gmail.com


13  CORK BRANCH NEWSLETTER   SUMMER 2016 

www.cuidiucork.net 

Save the date   

 

This yearõs summer picnic extravaganza will be held on Sunday 24th July from 12 noon in 

Fota Gardens.   We are merging thi s event with Baby Wearing Ireland,  and in association 

with Dream Entertainment, so it promises to be lots of fun with face painting, games, 

balloons, and lots of cake!  

 

Winners for our Summer Raffle will be drawn on the day and we will be selling tickets in 

the weeks before hand across Cork. Keep an eye on our Facebook page to see where 

we will be and when so you can ensure you get your chance to win.   

 

Our prizes include:  

 - Family passes to Fota Wildlife Park, Leahys Farm, and Trabolgan;   

 - A course and  lunch at Ballymaloe Cookery School   

 - Vouchers for JoJo Maman Bebe,  

 

 

 

   

www.cuidiucork.net

